
 
   
 
To:  COMO Dean McFarren, Curtis Han, COS; D11 Board & Staff: CDR Jones 
From:  Sue Fry, ASC-SF 
Date:  16 September 2022  
Re:  ASC-SF Activity  
 
Activity 
 

 
• ASC-SF attended SLT meetings as held as well as the Ribbon Cutting for newly 

opened Station Vallejo. Many Auxiliarists from Division 5 as well as other Divisions 
attended this event. 
 

• During August and September the Auxiliary completed PATON verifications, Helo 
Ops to help prepare pilots and crews, support for open water swim events, 
Auxiliary crew training, QE check rides, Communications training, and Sea Scout 
training 

 
• Sector with Auxiiiary support held a community meeting concerning a boating 

incident at Bodega Bay. 
 

• Sector and Auxiliary members met with Research & Development Center Directors 
on a Pilot Program planned for Sector SF.  
 

• Sector continues to have 2022 Fleet Week planning meetings to support the San 
Francisco Fleet Week Committee, the Blue Angels and other air show events. The 
Auxiliary will assist with the tour lines on Pier 30-32, 35 and Pier 19 during the 
week and weekend.  There will be Auxiiiary Communications support in the 
Command Center for Auxiliary vessels participating on the Fleet Week box.. With 
only 2 and ½ weeks remaining until Fleet Week, plans are in the final stage. 

 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Sue Fry, ASC-SF 
510-847-4792 cell 
EOR 
 

 


